O ROGERS"

10 December 2013

Dear Mayor and Members of Council;

Re: City of Vaughan file: DA.13.056

Rogers file: C3820

Rogers Communications

8200 Dixie Road

Brampton, Ontario L6T 0C1
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Rogers, as required by Industry Canada, is committed to providing co-
location opportunities on its telecommunication infrastructure
for other licensed carriers.

With respect to the propcsed telecommunication facility at
Boyd Conservation Area, Rogers provides that the proposed tower,
i1f increased to 50m, will provide for attractive co-

location opportunities for cother licensed carriers.

Rogers further commits to work with Bell and TELUS to accommodate
their antenna equipment on Rogers' proposed Boyd tower at as close to

their currently deployed antenna heights on their existing Boyd
Conservation Area flagpole tower (TELUS site: ON1193 / Bell site:

W2515) as is reasonably possible, within the height and

loading constraints of the prcposed tower.

Rogers looks forward to continuing to work with the City of Vaughan
to bring improved wireless services to its residents, businesses

and visitors.

Best regards,
¥

S AAGL,

Giorgio Abbondi
Real Estate Manager
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Subject: FW: DA.13.056 - C3820 - Proposed Rogers tower at Boyd Conservation Area - Co-location commitment
Attachments: C3820-DA-13.056-Rogers-Colocation.pdf

From: Sean Galbraith [mailto:sgalbraith@proliferategroup.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 10:45 AM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Schulte, Deb; Racco, Sandra; Shefman, Alan; Carella, Tony;
DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Rosati, Gino; Tafrate, Marilyn; Di Biase, Michael; Abrams, Jeffrey
Subject: DA.13.056 - €3820 - Proposed Rogers tower at Boyd Conservation Area - Co-location
commitment

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I apologize for the late time in which this is getting to you, but on behalf of Rogers, please find
attached a letter confirming their commitment to additional wireless carriers at the proposed
Boyd Conservation Area telecommunication tower, which is on Council's agenda this afternoon.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

All the best,
Sean

Sean Galbraith, MCIP, RPP
Municipal Affairs Manager

LandSquared

PO Box 69010

12 St. Clair Avenue East
Toronto, ON M4T 3A1
Cell: (416) 732-5069
Fax: (416) 981-7248



